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EFFECTIVE DATE: April 8, 2011 
 
The Water Tie-In and Connection Summary Form was last updated in 2007. The City has 
recently reviewed the actual costs for completing various water works on Land Development 
Projects.  It has now been determined that the water tie-ins and connection costs require, in 
some cases, a significant adjustment. 
 
The City has provided an updated form for 2011, accessible on the City web site in the Land 
Development Engineering Bulletin webpage: 
 
http://www.surrey.ca/city-services/8077.aspx 
 
Submission of New Updated Summary Form 
 
All Land Development Consultants are to complete this summary form for their specific project 
and include it with the Servicing Agreement Package to the Development Services Project 
Supervisor. 
 
Reminder 
 

• The Consultant is to highlight on the water drawing(s) in bold letters at the location of the 
tie-in point(s) information with reference to the contractor supplying all the specific tie-in 
materials. 

• Where Fire lines and Domestic Services are being installed by City water crews; the City 
will supply the materials at the developer’s cost.  However, there may be some instances 
where the consultant and the City have agreed on the materials being supplied for a 
specific project by the developer’s contractor. 
 

Pre-Construction Meeting 
 
The Consultant shall bring one water design drawing to the pre-construction meeting for the City 
Inspector. 
 

 
 
Stephen Taylor, CPWI 3 
Acting Inspection Services Manager 
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